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Northampton Big Sing 

This week one of our choirs had the opportunity to take part in a celebration of    

singing at the Northampton High School with 3 other schools. The children were a 

credit to the school with their behaviour and their beautiful singing.  

Summer Fetes 

This week we have held our   

Summer Fetes on both of our 

sites.  

These events have both run very 

smoothly due to the hard work 

and dedication of our PTA.  

The events had a great variety of 

stalls and the children really  

enjoyed the afternoon at both 

sites. 

The total amount of money      

raised at these events for our 

children was £1073.  

Well done and massive thanks to 

everyone involved. 

 

Sports Update 

This week some of the children 

from both our sites have taken part 

in a county multi skills competition. 

We also had a Year 5 rounders 

competition today and there will be 

a Year 3/4 rounders competition next week. Some of 

our children and staff will be attending a sports 

award evening at the Northampton Academy next 

week. 

As we come to the end of a really busy year of  

sporting opportunities we would like to thank all of 

the children that have been keen to participate and 

the staff who have been able to support.  This year 

we have taken part in 68 sporting activities with   

children from other schools. We have also taken part 

in new sporting opportunities such as waterpolo, golf 

scholarships, boccia, goalball and seated volleyball.   

Also not many schools have six  

Strictly Come Dancing teams! 

Dates 

10th July  -  Transfer day 

21st July -  Year 6 Leavers Assembly 

     Last day of term 

5th September - Children return to school 

New Uniform Orders 

Please ensure that if you require new uniform for    

September you place orders at the office as soon as 

possible. Orders placed now will be available in         

September.  

Payment must be given when placing an order. 




